Child & Adult Care Food Program

PURPOSF
FLOUR

Did you know we participate
in the Child and Adult Care
Food Program (CACFP)?

The CACFP is administered
by the USDA's Food and
Nutrition Service and is

an indicator of quality
childcare.

Through this program,

we are able to offer healthy
and nutritious meals and
snacks at no additional cost
to you.

Celebrate National CACFP Week!

Dear Parents,

One of the most important lessons a child
will learn is healthy eating habits.

Did you know your child is learning these
habits in a childcare that recognizes the
importance of participating in the Child and
Adult Care Food Program as a way to help
children grow and develop to their fullest
potential?

Together, with caregivers and parents, we
can work to establish and encourage healthy
eating habits. Receiving nutritious meals
early in life, as well as being physically
active, is critical to the establishment of
positive lifelong habits.



